
      

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING PTM & WINTER BREAK  

Dear Parents,                                                                                            21st December, 2017 
PTM for classes I to X has been scheduled on 23rd December, 2017 (Saturday) 
and PTM for class XI-XII on 29th December, 2017 (Friday). 
Timings:  9.00 a.m. to 12 noon.  
The time slot allotted to your ward is ___________am/noon. 

 Result & Answer Sheets of Periodic Test (Class I to X), Second Terminal 
(Class XI) & Pre-Board Class XII will be shown. 

 Attendance of students with parents is compulsory. Attendance will be 
marked. 

 Students to mandatorily report in school uniform.    
NOTE: Pre-Board for Class X & XII and Mock test for Class IX shall begin on 
10th January, 2018. Kindly refer to the date sheet for details. 

 School fee counter shall remain open during the winter holidays. Timings 
during holidays shall be 9.00 am to 12 noon.  

 The winter holidays shall begin from 30th December, 2017 till 9th 
January, 2018 for students of Classes I to XII. The school will re-open on 
10th January, 2018 for all the students.  
 

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 
 

Principal 

  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING WINTER BREAK  

Dear Parents,                                                                                                         30th December,2015 

As you are aware of the directive issued the Govt. of Delhi & NCR region regarding mandatory 

holidays in school from 1st January, 2016 till 15th January,2016 in this regard the school has decided to 

keep the school closed for Winter Break from 1st January to 16th January,2016 for students of Classes 

I to V. The school will re-open on 18th January, 2016 for all the students. It will be regular working 



day for students on 31st December for students. PTM for these classes will be held after the Winter 

Holidays. 

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 

  Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING WINTER BREAK  

Dear Parents,                                                                                                       30th December,2015 

As you are aware of the directive issued the Govt. of Delhi & NCR region regarding mandatory 

holidays in school from 1st January, 2016 till 15th January,2016 in this regard the school has decided to 

keep the school closed for Winter Break from 1st January to 16th January,2016 for students of Classes 

I to V. The school will re-open on 18th January, 2016 for all the students. It will be regular working 

day for students on 31st December for students. PTM for these classes will be held after the Winter 

Holidays. 

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 

  Principal 

 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING WINTER BREAK FOR CLASS VI-VIII 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                       30th December, 2015 

As you are aware of the directive issued the Govt. of Delhi & NCR region regarding mandatory 

holidays in school from 1st January, 2016 till 15th January,2016 in this regard the school has decided to 

keep the school closed for Winter Break from 1st January to 16th January,2016 for students of Classes 

VI to VIII. The school will re-open on 18th January, 2016 for all the students.  

Note: It will be regular working day for students on 31st December for students. PTM for these classes 

will be held after the Winter Holidays. We are forwarding you the answer sheets of FA3 of your 

ward. Ensure that your ward revises the syllabus done till 31st December, 2015 for the impending 

Mock Test scheduled from 1st Week of February, 2015. 

PSA for Classes VI-VIII will be conducted on 21st January,2016. Marks of PSA shall be evaluated as 

FA4 Activity. 

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 

  Principal 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 



 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING WINTER BREAK FOR CLASS VI-VIII 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                       30th December, 2015 

As you are aware of the directive issued the Govt. of Delhi & NCR region regarding mandatory 

holidays in school from 1st January, 2016 till 15th January,2016 in this regard the school has decided to 

keep the school closed for Winter Break from 1st January to 16th January,2016 for students of Classes 

VI to VIII. The school will re-open on 18th January, 2016 for all the students.  

Note: It will be regular working day for students on 31st December for students. PTM for these classes 

will be held after the Winter Holidays. We are forwarding you the answer sheets of FA3 of your 

ward. Ensure that your ward revises the syllabus done till 31st December, 2015 for the impending 

Mock Test scheduled from 1st Week of February, 2015. 

PSA for Classes VI-VIII will be conducted on 21st January,2016. Marks of PSA shall be evaluated as 

FA4 Activity. 

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 

  Principal 

 

 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR REGARDING WINTER BREAK FOR CLASS IX-XII 

Dear Parents,                                                                                    30
th
 December, 2015 

As you are aware of the directive issued the Govt. of Delhi & NCR region regarding 

mandatory holidays in school from 1
st
 January, 2016 till 15

th
 January,2016 in this regard 

the school has decided to keep the school closed for Winter Break from 1
st
 January to 

16
th
 January,2016 for students of Classes IX to XII. The school will re-open on 18

th
 

January, 2016 for all the students.  

 PTM has been scheduled on 31
st
 December for students of Classes IX to XII.  

Timings: 8.30 am to 11.00am.  

PTM time schedule for your ward ___________ am to __________am. 

 Answer sheets of FA3 (Class IX-X) / answer sheet of Pre-Board I (Class XII) / Unit 

Test (Class XI) will be shown.  

 II Pre-Board for Class XII  & Mock Test for class X has been scheduled from 18
th
 

January, 2016 onwards. There will be no study leave during the Pre-Board 

Exam/Mock Test exam so you are required to ensure that your ward revises the 



syllabus of all the subjects in the Winter Break which should be accounted as 

Preparatory Leave for students.  

 Mock Test will be evaluated as written paper for FA4 for classes IX & X so 

attendance is compulsory on mock test days. 

 Date sheet of Pre-Board Exam & Mock Test for Class X is being sent with this 

circular, kindly acknowledge.  

 Mock Test for Class IX has been scheduled from the first week of February, 2016 

so Date sheet for Class IX will be sent after the winter break holidays. 

Note: No student will be permitted to take leave during the mock test days.  

We wish you a Very Happy and Prosperous NEW YEAR 

  Principal 


